
1

Lisa Cataldi

From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 11:07 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Testimony in favor of H 6667

Dear Chairman McNamara & members of the House Education committee,  
 
I’d like to urge your strong support of the bill H 5936 you’ll be hearing today from Rep. Ranglin-Vassell that will implement 
trauma-informed policies in schools. I personally come from a school district where this could have done a lot of good 
when I was still in high school back in Pawtucket. Much of the strife there I believe was due to trauma that never 
effectively underwent strong scrutiny or effective reconciliation. Punitive action was often taken in the aftermath of an 
altercation or other similar event. It’s time to do things differently.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette  
114 uphill Ave  
Warwick, RI 02886  
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
491-527-4415 
 


